
POLICY & RESOURCES COMMITTEE 

WEDNESDAY 15th JANUARY 2020 

TOWN CLERK’S UPDATE 

1.  PURPOSE OF THE REPORT 

 
1.1 To receive updates on actions arising from the previous meeting 

2. UPDATE 

 Welsh Language Requirements 

2.1 For further discussion at January meeting 

 Invitation to Cllr J Pratt 

2.2 Followed up invitation to attend 

 Gateway Credit Union Investment 

2.3 Funds transferred, press release and photo to be arranged.  

 Invitation to the Chair of Arts Festival 

2.4 Jan Thomas, Chair of the Arts Festival to attend the March P&R meeting. 

 Specific Allowances 

2.5 Specific Allowances paid in December 

 Recovering Basic Allowance 

2.6 Former Councillor Sam Dodd has been in contact with the Town Clerk to 
arrange the pro rata repayment of the basic allowance.  

3. RECOMMENDATION 

3.1 Report to be noted 

 


